
January AWSC Meeting

Hello from District 7! It’s hard to believe we are headed into the last year of our term
already. Time has flown by! We, as always, are keeping busy here in the middle of the
state. Our Thursday Night Step study group held their annual Anniversary celebration
with a potluck since Covid in October. It was a smashing success with over 50 people in
attendance and had an Al-Anon and Alateen speaker as well as an AA speaker. In
November Carolyn S. was kind enough to give a Public Outreach presentation during our
annual Service Workshop that was patriotically themed but by no means political. Lastly,
in December Alateen members hosted our Holiday Party. There was plenty of food,
fellowship, holiday games, and a meeting on Gratitude. I am happy to report that our
District will be holding a Serenity Weekend this year, March 29th- March 30th. More
information is available with my report. I will also have more details about our Birthday
Celebration in May as well in March. Our meetings are still going strong with the
exception of our Casey meeting, which has closed. I look forward to seeing you all in
March!

Grateful of be of Service,
Ashley C.
District Seven Representative


